2023-2024 NATIONAL BUDGET
CALL FOR PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS

The Ministry of Finance, Strategic Planning, National Development and Statistics has commenced
with the 2023-2024 National Budget preparation and is seeking your valuable ideas and
suggestions for the formulation of the upcoming Budget.

The 2023-2024 Budget will focus on delivering the Coalition Government’s policy priorities,
including private sector-led economic rejuvenation, diversification of the Fijian economy, raising
national productivity, enhancing inclusive socio-economic development and improving overall
service delivery. Government will also concentrate on reducing wastage by reprioritising
resources to focus on socio-economic development and at the same time also pursue measures
to restore fiscal sustainability.

As a citizen, your input is crucial in this journey to shape policies that will build an inclusive and
prosperous Fiji. Written submissions can be posted, hand-delivered or e-mailed by 15 May 2023
to the following addresses:

Postal Delivery Hand Delivery E-mail
“Budget Consultations “‘Budget Consultations Subject:
2023-2024" 2023-2024" “Budget Consultations 2023-2024"
Ministry of Finance, Ministry of Finance, Strategic | budgetconsultation@finance.gov.fj
Strategic Planning, National Planning, National
Development & Statistics Development & Statistics
P. O. Box 2212 Level 10, Ro Lalabalavu House
Government Buildings Victoria Parade
Suva Suva

For clarifications, please contact Mr. Munesh Deo, Head of Fiscal Policy, Research and Analysis
Division at the Ministry of Finance, Strategic Planning, National Development and Statistics on
3221133 or 9925848 or by e-mail at munesh.deo@finance.gov.fj.
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HON. BIMAN PRASAD
DEPUTY PRIME MINISTER AND MINISTER FOR FINANCE, STRATEGIC PLANNING,
NATIONAL DEVELOPMENT AND STATISTICS




